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Bill No. 164 (Letter Y-5 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Ellen Catherine Norma Hogan Liddell".

Bill No. 165 (Letter Z-5 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Abrasha Brainin".

Bill No. 166 (Letter A-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of George Henry Eaton".

Bill No. 167 (Letter B-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of John Bernard Finucane".

Bill No. 168 (Letter C-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Anne Marie Marguerite Victoria Melchers Harwood".

Bull No. 169 (Letter D-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Estelle Frances Demaio Parr".

Bull No. 170 (Letter E-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Helmut Josef Wagner".

Bull No. 171 (Letter F-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Therese Filion Robert".

Bill No. 172 (Letter G-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Elizabeth Mary Gnaedinger Johnson".

Bill No. 173 (Letter H1-6 of the Senate>, intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Peggy Mary Trim Bodaly".

Bull No. 174 (Letter 1-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Arthur John Chatham".

Bil No. 175 (Letter J-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Margaret Louise Martin Bowden".

B3ill No. 176 (Letter K-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Margaret Joan Carol McCurley Decaire".

Bill No. 177 (Letter L-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Art for the reliof
of Jean-Paul Audette".

Bill No. 181 (Letter M-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Donald Edmund O'Neill".

Bill No. 182 (Letter N-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Joseph Robert Gilbert Croteau".

Bull No. 183 (Letter 0-6 of the Senate), mntituled: "An Act for the relief
of Eve Giasson, otherwise known as Lucien Giasson".

Bull No. 184 (Letter P-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Ingrid Malten Prokopp".

Bill No. 185 (Letter Q-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Edward Douglas Taylor".

Bill No. 186 (Letter R-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Jacqueline Waite Chew Keen".

Bill No. 187 (Letter S-6 of the Senate), intîtuled: "An Act for the relief of
Stanley Smith Wilson".

Bill No. 188 (Letter T-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Marjorie Alice Hoîdron Thorbergson".

Bill No. 189 (Letter U-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Irene Kluchnyk Shyshko".

Bihl No. 190 (Letter V-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Beatrice Lillian Sidaway Mudry".

Bill No. 191 (Letter W-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Bernard George".

Bill No. 192 (Letter X-6 of the Senate), intituled: "An Act for the relief
of Helen Rose Bickerdike Ovenden".
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